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Transit
January 28, 2021

Lesley McAdams

RM REIM LLC

1506 E Franklin Street
Suite 300

Chapel Hill, NC 27514

Re: Herndon Farms Development Transit Stop

Ms. McAdams,

Thank you for reaching out concerning the proposed transit stop in the Herndon Farms
Development. After reviewing your site plan, I feel that the proposed transit stop will be a great

option for your development and Chatham Transit Network.

I am very pleased that transportation is a part of this development as it will bring new
opportunities for Chatham Transit Network and expanding the current service we offer.

Please keep me updated as the project moves forward and reach out if there is any assistance I
can offer in regards to transportation.

Regards,

Qo Jusdure—

Anna Testerman
Executive Director

127 Dr Martin Luther King Jr. Drive www.chathamtransit.org
PO Box 1032, Pittsboro, NC 27312 919.542.5136
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